
General director of Civil Guard visits Formentera

Today Ana Juan, president of the Consell de Formentera, met with María Gámez, director
general of the Civil Guard, on a visit by Gámez to the local barracks of the law enforcement
force. The meeting was also attended by Vice President Alejandra Ferrer, Councillor of Social
Welfare Rafael Ramírez, Councillor of Interior Josep Marí and Alejandro Hernández, the head
colonel of the Civil Guard in the Balearic Islands. Discussion at the encounter included the close
ties between distinct administrations and collaboration among the diverse branch of law
enforcement.
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